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Subject: Re: FOIA R4, FW4 FWS-2017-00970
From: "FOIA R4, FW4" <foiard@fws.gov>
Date: Tue, Sep 05, 2017 6:46 am
To: Bobby Roscow <rfroscow@snet.net>

Larry Lee <larry_lee@fws.gov>, <robert@hartsell-law.com>, Ralf Brookes <Ralf@ralfbrookesattorney.com>,

Ce: John and Pat Wade Jr. <redlandcountrynews@hotmail.com>, <heidi@hartsell-law.com>

Good Morning Mr. Roscow,

| received the request from Mr. Robert N. Hartsell today as I've been out of the office. To ensure | have a clear understanding,
does this request replace the request you submitted to our office? Please let me know. | want to ensure | understand clearly. Your
help with this will be greatly appreciated. Thanks!

V/R

Tiffany McClurkin

Government Information Specialist

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Coordinator
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

Southeast Region (Region 4)

1875 Century Blvd, Suite 214

Atlanta GA 30345

(E) foiard@fws.gov

On Wed, Aug 30, 2017 at 11:21 AM, Bobby Roscow <rfroscow@snet.net> wrote:
Dear Ms. McClurkin,

© Attached is the FOIA request letter from our attorney Robert Hartsell. Also are attached are the letters referenced in the letter.
This letter addresses questions that you had raised with me in the past as well as requests additional documents. The original
letter and attachments are being mailed and FedEx'd to you today. Please contact Robert Hartsell or his associate Heidi
Mehaffey at his office by email or phone if you have any questions. There office number is:

(404) 679-4104

' Robert Hartsell's and Heidi Mehaftey's email address are listed above. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely yours,




